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September 12, 2012 

 

To:  Athletic Directors and Volleyball Coaches 

From:  Cindy Simmons, Assistant Executive Director 

Subject: Volleyball Uniforms  

 

It has been brought to my attention that we have a number of schools wearing illegal uniforms.  The main problem, a 

new issue this year, is spandex or other uniform bottoms that have multiple logos on the waistband.  Please note the 

following and be aware that this is not a new rule or a previous rule that has been changed: 

 

2012-13 NFHS VOLLEYBALL RULES BOOK 

Rule 4.2 / Pages 17-18 

ART. 7 . . . Any visible garment (t-shirt, body suits and other similar garments) worn underneath the uniform top shall be 

unadorned and of a single, solid color that is similar in color to the predominant color of the uniform top. As per NFHS 

rules, a single, visible manufacturer’s logo and /or single school name or insignia no more than 2¼ inches are permitted 

on the undergarment. 

ART. 9 . . . A single partial/whole manufacturer’s logo/trademark/reference, no more than 2¼ square inches with no 

dimension more than 2¼ inches, is permitted on each piece of the uniform provided placement does not interfere with 

the visibility of the player’s number. 

 

Please make sure that your teams are in legal uniforms.  Best of luck as your season continues and do not hesitate to 

contact me with questions.  Thank you, as always, for your assistance. 

 


